
 THE WESTPORT AREA BUSINESS ASSOCIATION 

January 16, 2018 MINUTES 

ATTENDANCE: Sandra Billieu, Terri McGrath, Bryan Gatewood and Diana Wildman  

ABSENT: Mark Koors, Mike Gasper, Teresa Watkins, Greg Watkins, Jackie Elliott and Bonnie Hahn  

MEMBERS & GUESTS: Cassie Sander and Linda Mozingo     

The meeting was called to order by Sandi Billieu, President. There were not enough board members for 

quorum. 

       Bryan read the minutes from the Meeting from Nov 21, 2017.    Minutes approved as read.  

        Diana presented the Treasurer’s report including the current balance and accounts receivable. 

Report is ready for audit.  

New Membership:   

 Sue Stainbrook – Bo’s Restaurant is wanting to place an ad in Crier when business picks up this 

spring – Terri to check if she wants a ribbon cutting 

 Sander’s Market will have a grand reopening and a ribbon cutting sometime around April. 

Public Relations:    

 Upcoming Crier will have pictures from Bank’s last day. There is a new bank interested in 

Westport. 

New Business: 

 Treasurers Books need audited before next meeting – Assigned to Terri McGrath and Diana 

Wildman 

 Covered Bridge – outside color lights will be taken down Lights in ceiling will stay. 

Santa’s Village made $367.00 Business Association Covered Bridge cups are available to Business 

members for $2 anyone interested contact Sandra Billieu. 

 Storage room needs cleaned out again.  

Upcoming Events:  

 

Diana made a motion to adjourn and Linda 2nd Motion passed.   

Notes taken by: Bryan Gatewood                Next Meeting February 20, 2018 at 11:30AM   


